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Learning Together for Life 

13th September 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Please find below the details of our clubs provision this term. We will be starting out offering a more limited number of 
clubs than usual, which we very much wish to get back to full strength by the end of the year.    
 

As before, with the governors’ approval, a small charge has been agreed, the cost of which has been kept to a minimum 
as maximum participation is a key aim. The charge for these clubs will be £1.25 per club per week.  However, if your child 
is entitled to free school meals, there is no charge for clubs. 
 

Most of the clubs (where possible) will run after school, allowing the staff to run clubs that will contain quality teaching 
and learning time.   
 

Clubs will run weekly and these are the dates: 
 
Term 1 
W/B Monday 20th September   Week 1 
W/B Monday 27th September   Week 2 
W/B Monday 4th October    Week 3 
W/B Monday 11th October                 Week 4 
W/B Monday 18th October  Week 5 
 
Term 2 
W/B Monday 1st November Week 6 
W/B Monday 8th November          Week 7 
W/B Monday 15th November      Week 8 
W/B Monday 22nd November      Week 9  
W/B Monday 29th November     Week 10  
 

All clubs finish at 4.20.  All children in clubs should be picked up from the Mill Road playground. 
 

Should the need to cancel a club arise, you will receive a minimum of 24 hours notice.  If it is not possible to give 24 
hours notice due to unforeseen circumstances, additional staffing will be sourced. In the event of poor weather, all 
activities that are being run outside will be brought inside and alternative, but similar activities will be organised.  
 

Attached are all the clubs that will be offered during the Autumn term.  Places in some of the clubs are limited and will 
be awarded on a strictly first come first served basis.  Please return the completed form to the school office by 
Wednesday 15th September  (payment is not required at this stage but will be requested later).  Once places have been 
allocated, you will receive confirmation of the club(s) your child is able to attend and at this point payment will be 
requested.  If payment is not received by the stated deadline, your child will not be able to attend the club(s). 
 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr D Toothill 
P.E  and Swimming Teacher

Please keep 
these dates for 

your information 
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